Teachers’ Refresher Course Committee
Komiti Whakahauora Kaiwhakaako

Due to recent events (COVID-19), it is unfortunate that we are required

by Health and Ministry Guidelines to put our Professional Learning

Development Courses on hold until the foreseeable future.

For those participants who have already paid, refunds will be given as
soon as possible, we ask you to please be patient while we assist with
this process but if you do have any questions please don’t hesitate to

contact us at info@trcc.org.nz.

Course update information will be given out as we receive this from

Course Directors and Planning Teams.

We thank you for your understanding during this time and appreciate

your patience.

Stay safe, stay well.



